
Meeting: Thursday, September 18, 2025, at 4:00PM.  

In attendance:  

DOH Staff:   Rosalie Nava, Carmen Batista, Cathy Augeri. Dominick Zurlo      

PHSAC Board Members: Halley Faust, Sabrina Gill, Allen Plymale 

Agenda: Introductions 

 

1. Updates – Medical Cannabis & Psilocybin 

 Examination of New Mexico Residents who Consume Cannabis 

 Report consistent with previous year 

 Psilocybin added to report 

 Concerning point people using both 

o Add as a question for using both 

 Requirement for a report on using Psilocybin  

 

2. Administrative – Travel Reimbursement 

 Please submit W9 if not already completed, template available upon 

request.  

 

3. PRAMS Sharepoint  

 Access status and next steps for additional reporting. 

 How do you know  when someone has submitted something for review or 

if tit is the final draft and ready for submission.  

o Ready to be finalize- change the name as “ready for review” 

o What is the timeline? 

o Who will be writing the introduction? Eileen was going to do a draft 

--Dominick to follow up  

o Anything more from those doing the topics? What is the conclusion 

on how to do the citations? 



 Using APA, long document use location (Dominick to verify) 

 DOH staff will correct any formatting and references 

 

4. Additional Priority Items 

 Open discussion for any other high-priority issues identified by members.  

 Has anybody in this meeting met with anyone from the legislature?  

 Financials for 2026 – flat budget 

o Internal support from Epidemiology 

o Caution due to Federal Funding 

 Website needs update 

o new members and scheduled meetings are outdated 

o To be worked on within the next month 

 Concern expressed regarding number of people using Delta 8. Dr. Gill 

wants comments or thoughts from other members.  

 Are members available to schedule conference calls with each author 

from each section? 

o Dominick to reach out to Eileen 

 Send out a Poll for availability for next meeting.  

o 2-3 weeks for next meeting 

o DOH staff will be sending out email with poll 


